
 
EPA Seeks Comments on Underground Fluid  

Injection Draft Permit  
Putnam County, Illinois  

 

The U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) is accepting comments on an underground 
injection well draft permit for Marquis Carbon Injection, LLC, located in Hennepin, Putnam 
County, Illinois. If approved, the permit would allow Marquis Carbon Injection, LLC to construct 
and operate an injection well for underground injection of carbon dioxide produced at its 
ethanol production facility in Hennepin, Illinois. 

EPA plans an availability session and public hearing:  
  

Putnam County High School 
400 East Silverspoon Avenue 

Granville, Illinois 
OCTOBER 15, 2025  

Availability Session: 6 to 8:00 p.m. (Media Room)  
OCTOBER 29, 2025  

Public Hearing: 6 to 8:00 p.m. (Auditorium) 
  

During the session, EPA representatives will be available to engage in conversation with 
attendees and answer questions. During the hearing, you may comment orally on the draft 
permit for the record.  All who wish to comment orally will be invited to do so, with the per-
person time allotment dependent on the number of people who wish to comment.  

Submit your comments in writing on or before November 3, 2025 by 11:59 PM Eastern Time to 
Docket No. EPA-R05-OW-2025-1612 at https://www.regulations.gov/docket/EPA-R05-OW-
2025-1612. EPA will subsequently respond to all significant comments on the draft permit 
received at the hearing or submitted in writing on or before November 3, 2025 by 11:59 PM 
Eastern Time. For additional information, to request review of Administrative Record files 
including all data submitted by the applicant, or if you are unable to submit comments 
electronically via the docket please contact Felicia Chase at (312) 886-0240 or 
chase.felicia@epa.gov. You may review the draft permit at 
https://www.epa.gov/node/88753#public-notices.  The Region 5 office of EPA, 77 W. Jackson 
Blvd., Chicago, IL, 60604 issues this notice.  The Administrative Record is maintained by this 
office. 

https://www.epa.gov/node/88753#public-notices


  


